
As part of their outdoor education, several pupils have been taking part in 

water based activities this half term at Chasewater Outdoor Education. 

Sessions have included raft building, canoeing, kayaking and sailing.  

Our students have thoroughly enjoyed these sessions and eagerly look forward 

to Monday mornings on the water. 

Over the past weeks, they have shown great team work, problems solving and 

communication skills during these sessions and have developed a range of new 

skills including knot tying, rowing technique and boat handling. 

It hasn’t all been plain sailing. There have been times when they have been up a 

creek without a paddle, times when they faced choppy waters and times when 

they have been in above their heads. However, they have rode the waves and 

have always thrown themselves in at the deep end! 

 

 

 

 

 

  


